Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 10:10 AM

To: '‘MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards'; Hoey, Kiersten
Subject: RE: LOP RO0374 / RWQCB Case #01-1489 Status

The site is under review by the USTCF, under the 5-Yr Review process. Additional work cannot be approved (for
funding) or requested (by ACEH), until the USTCF makes a decision.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards [mailto:Cherie.MCcaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 9:59 AM

To: Hoey, Kiersten; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: LOP RO0374 / RWQCB Case #01-1489 Status

Kiersten -1 don’t know what the status of case closure is. Alameda County Environmental Health-Local Oversight
Program is the Lead Agency for oversight of 15595 Washington Ave., San Lorenzo. Go to acgov.org to search for LOP
records and contact Mark Detterman (the case worker) to address your questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cherie McCaulou

Engineering Geologist
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov
510-622-2342

From: Hoey, Kiersten [mailto:khoey@craworld.com]

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 1:25 PM

To: mark.detterman@acgov.org; MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards
Subject: LOP RO0374 / RWQCB Case #01-1489 Status

Hi Mark and Cherie,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), I’'m emailing to find out the status of the above
referenced case located at 15595 Washington Avenue in San Lorenzo. Chevron is a secondary RP.



On October 6, 2011 the UST Cleanup Fund 5-year Review Summary recommended the LOP review the site for Closure.
However, in November 2011, ACEH disagreed with the recommendation and requested the primary RP (Mohammadian)
submit a work plan for additional investigation. In a January 24, 2012 Work Plan, Mohammadian proposed additional
work. Then on March 28, 2012, ACEH requested a revised work plan Figure and the investigation be reported “60 days
after work plan addendum approval”. Nothing has been uploaded to Geotracker since March 28, 2012. Is this site going
to be closed or has the work been completed?

Please let me know the closure status of this case.

Thank you. | appreciate your time and response to my inquiry.
Kiersten

Kiersten Hoey

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510-420-3347

Cell: 916-919-0358

Email: khoey@craworld.com
www.craworld.com

Think before you print é

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are advised that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.




